February 5, 2009

Laura Mason Bill Graham Foundation of the Jewish Community Endowment Fund 121 Steuart Street San Francisco, CA 94105

Dear Laura

On behalf of the committee members of Dia de los Niños, Día de los Libros, I want to give a hearty thank you and the Bill Graham Foundation of the Jewish Community Endowment Fund for your recent contribution of \$2,500! Your donation will allow us to serve more than 1,000 parents, children and their friends at our 2009 celebration.

Once again, our sincerest thanks for your support of our children, their families, and our community. We're all so excited about the success of this year's event and look forward to the opportunity to partner with you again!

Kind Regards y Muchas Gracias,

Natalie Diggins

Dia Organizing Committee